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SCHOOL SEMINAR 
Extreme velocity-map imaging of 
photoelectrons 
Dr Stephen Gibson 
Atomic and Molecular Physics Laboratories 
4pm, Thursday 15 May 
Leonard Huxley Lecture Theatre  

 
Refreshments will be held in the Tea Room after the Seminar 
(around 5pm)     

OHS BULLETIN  
OHS Courses 
Flammable liquids (OHSA13) 27 May 
Ionizing radiation safety (OHSA18) 29 May 
Electrical safety & low voltage rescue (OHSA29) 30 May 

VISITORS  
Professor Klaus Bartschat, Drake University, USA will be 
visiting the School from 16-22 May.  He will be working with 
the groups of Professor Steve Buckman and Professor 
Anatoli Kheifets on various aspects of atomic collision theory. 

WELCOME 

Electronic Materials Engineering  
Welcomes Jason Stott  a new Technical Officer working in the 
MOCVD area.  Jason has only been in Canberra for 4 years 
and recently was working at Questacon as a Technical 
Officer.  He can be found in the Mezzanine area of Building 
58C in room 2.03.   

Nonlinear Physics Centre 
Welcomes Mr Thej Umanath, a visiting student from Norfolk 
State University USA, is arriving today for an 8-week visit with 
NLPC. 
He will have a desk in L1.29   
Telephone – 57849    Email – thejnsu@gmail.com  

 

FAREWELLS 

Electronic Materials Engineering  
Farewells Professor Leigh Smith who has been visiting EME 
and Professor Jagadish’s group for the last six months.  Leigh 
is returning to the University of Cincinnati and to fine summer 
weather. 

AMPEGON REPRESENTATIVES VISIT TO THE 
SCHOOL 
10.30am, Monday 12th May  
Ampegon representatives will be at the school to discuss their 
latest scientific projects and their new field of pulsed klystron 
modulator applications, including pulsed magnet driver 
systems, charging / trigger units and other specialised or 
“custom” applications involving “short pulse” technology.  
Ampegon make RF systems and this is an extension of the 
services they can offer.  If you are interested in the above we 
will be meeting at 10:30am in the Seminar Room. For more 
information contact Michael Blacksell on 51570 

THE RSPE JAZZ BAND 
Once again the RSPE jazz band, Harmonic Propulsion, will be 
playing Friday evenings at the Cellar Bar in University 
House. Starting at 5pm and lasting until 7.30pm for the next 3 
weeks. Come along and hear Christine, Patrick and Rod. 
 


